
TPS Bulletin 

Term Planner 

 Friday 6 August—Kellerberrin 
Cross Country 

 Friday 20 August—Meckering 
Cross Country 

 Wednesday 25 August—
NAIDOC Day 

 Friday 10 September—
Tammin/Meckering Athletics 
Carnival 

 Friday 17 September—
Interschool Athletics 

Future Dates 

2021 School  
Development Days 

Monday 11 October                
Friday 17 December 

3 August 2021 
Week 3 Term 3 

 Student of the Week 

Hunter Norwood—

Working hard on  

improving his  

handwriting and  

sentences. He has 

written great  

descriptions about his 

pet Loki. Keep up the 

hard work Hunter!  

Staffing 

Hello everyone,  
My name is Mrs Jayne Saunders. 
I have joined the senior class as 
an EA.  
I live on a farm in Kellerberrin with 
my husband Craig and 3 children.  
There are not many photos of me 
around, as I am usually the  
person taking them.  
A lot of you may already know me 
from junior sports like football and aquatic club. 
My favourite colour is green and I secretly love 
superhero movies.  

Kindy and Pre 

Primary crowns 
For Miss Dee’s 

Birthday the Kindy 
and Pre-Primary  
students made 

crowns to practice 
their cutting skills. 

They then decorated 
them with sequins 
and glitter.  The 

crowns look  
fantastic! 

Sausage Sizzle Reminder  
P & C Sausage Sizzle Fundraising starts next Wednesday 11 August 

$2.00 sausage in bread, order on the day! 

Kellerberrin Cross Country and Colour Run 
Good luck to all our students for this Fridays Cross Country and the Colour  

Explosion School Fun Run. Don’t forget the more fundraising the more prizes!  
Each student receives a FREE UV400 Sunglasses and FREE Rainbow Headband. 
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Last Wednesday we all went to Yorkrakine Rock to listen to some of our community Elders talk about the 
significance of the rock and what life used to be like. Some students had the opportunity to film these 
stories. We had time to go exploring, and we cooked damper in the ashes of our fire. Thankyou to all of 
the families and the Elders for accommodating the late change of day for the excursion due to unsuitable 
weather on the Tuesday. Thankyou also to the Shire for the use of their bus.  

Thank you to Larissa and 

the students for making the 

damper to cook on the fire at 

Yorkrakine Rock. 

Looking for tadpoles. 

The students are listening intently to the stories about 
the rock and how life used to be. 

Students asking questions to the 

Elders and filming their answers. 

Brody with a 

tadpole. 


